

27 November 2014

Retirement of Jeffrey Schneider as a Non-executive Director

As announced on 27 October 2014 Mr Jeffrey Schneider, a Director of Comet Ridge Limited (ASX:COI) has resigned his position on the Board effective at the close of todays' Annual General Meeting.

The Board acknowledges the significant commitment and contribution to the Board made by Jeff who has been a director of the Company since 2004 and wishes him well in his future endeavours.

Stephen Rodgers Company Secretary Comet Ridge Limited For further information please contact:

Tor McCaul
Managing Director
Comet Ridge Limited
tor.mccaul@cometridge.com.au
+61 7 3221 3661